






From: Kelly Mallette
To: Lobbyist Disclosure
Subject: RE: Expired Public Contract
Date: Thursday, May 13, 2021 1:07:42 PM

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. USE CAUTION when clicking links or
opening attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Jonathan,
 
There are no renewal letters as the contract automatically renews and includes a 30-day termination
clause.  The compensation included in the contract has not changed.  Please let me know if you need
additional information.
 
Let me know if you need anything else.  Thank you,
 
Kelly
 
Kelly C. Mallette
Ronald L. Book, P.A.
Office:  (305) 935-1866
Cell:  (786) 295-1199
Tallahassee:  (850) 224-3427
 

From: Lobbyist Disclosure <LobbyistDisclosure@myfloridahouse.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 12:47 PM
To: Kelly Mallette <Kelly@rlbookpa.com>
Subject: RE: Expired Public Contract
 
Good afternoon, Kelly.
 
Thank you for your response. Reviewing your contract it appears to have begun in 2014 with no
termination date. Is this correct? Is this contract still valid? Are there any renewal letters for this
contract?
 
Thanks again for your help in keeping our database up to date.
 
Jonathan
 
 
Jonathan Helle
Florida House of Representatives
Public Integrity & Elections
Main Office - 850-717-4881
Direct Office - 850-717-5537
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